
Dear Parnall Families,  

We have had a busy and productive start to our school year. We have had many highlights 

and learning opportunities. As we head into the Winter Break I would like to wish all      

Parnall families a restful, safe and healthy break and a very Happy New Year. We are        

excited to see all our students when we return on January 8, 2024.  

Sincerely,  

Kara Veld 

Dates to mark on your Calendar for January  

Thursday, January, 18 -  Pizza Day 

Friday, January 19 —P.A.Day (no school for students) 

Tuesday, January 23– Parnall Advisory Council Meeting  

Thursday, January 25– Sub Day 

Thursday, January 26– Celebration Assembly  Period 5 Grades K-3-1,  Period 6    

Grades 3/4 -8 

Thursday, February 1—New to Kindergarten Open 

House 10-6 p.m. for students that will start JK in the 

fall of 2024.  

Tuesday, February 6– DSBN Academy Open House—   

6– 8 p.m.   For student in Grades 5, 6 and 7.  

 


